
 

The Wee Friday Note  

Friday 2nd June 2023 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Summer Fiesta 
 

Tickets are on sale for our Summer Fiesta. Tickets are £2 per child or £3 per adult. Included in the 

ticket price is a burger or hot dog, unlimited bounces on the bouncy castles and face painting.  

 

At our Summer Fiesta you’ll be able to buy slushies, candy floss, popcorn and much more! There 

will also be challenges to enter with awesome prizes. Tickets are on sale now. You’ll not get an 

actual ticket…we’ll just keep a record of who pays and mark you off the list on the night of our 

Summer Fiesta! 

 

2. After School Clubs 
 

After School Clubs have now finished, except for the 2-3 Waiting Club.  

 

3. “Poppy’s Garden” 

Our new school garden, dedicated to Poppy Ogle who we lost last May, will be officially opened 

by the Ogle family in June.  Any parents/carers of pupils who would like to take a closer look at 

our new garden are welcome to call into school on either: 

o Friday 16th June between 1:30pm-2:00pm; or 

o Monday 19th June between 2:00pm-3:00pm 

 

4. Sunny summer days are here!  

 

As we enjoy this lovely weather the children will be outside more during the 

day, so please ensure to send a bottle of water in with your child, apply 

suncream and of course children can bring in a sunhat or cap. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

‘Nothing beats kindness. It sits quietly beyond all things.’  

The Horse, (Charlie Mackesy). 



 
 

*** IMPORTANT FUTURE DATES FOR YOUR DIARY / CALENDAR *** 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Thursday 8th June                         Summer Fiesta 5-7pm 

 

• Thursday 22nd June                       Final Assembly for P3-P7 pupils (parents/carers welcome) 

 

• Friday 23rd June   P1 & P2 Prize Day (parents/carers welcome) 

      

     Deaf Units 1 & 2 Coffee Morning 

 

• Tuesday 27th June   P7’s last day of school 

      

• Wednesday 28th June   P7 Awards Ceremony & Celebration Evening  

                 Mount Merrion Parish Church   

                                                               (This is for P7 pupils and parents only) 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 


